Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Windham Ashland Jewett Central School District is overjoyed to announce its
participation in Creating Rural Opportunities Partnership Program. (C.R.O.P.) This is an
afterschool program that enhances children’s learning through unique experiences as well as
hands on educational activities.

C.R.O.P. will begin on Wednesday, October 16, 2013. This program will be held Monday
through Friday for the first two weeks. After two weeks the number of days will be determined
based on participation and attendance. The hours for the program are from 2:45 p.m.
(dismissal)-5:00 p.m. Transportation (via the late bus) will be provided for students leaving the
program at 4:00 p.m. For students participating in the program until 5:00 p.m. it will be the
parents’ responsibility to transport their child (children) at that time.

This is a federally funded program therefore, certain eligibility standards are required. For
more information and an application please contact Bernadine Gribbins (Site Coordinator) at
734-3400 ext.1201.

We look forward to an exciting and productive school year.



